Hunterdon County Clerk's Office

71 MAIN STREET, HALL OF RECORDS BLDG. PO BOX 2900 FLEMINGTON, N.J. 08822-2900

LISA MENA
DEPUTY COUNTY CLERK
908-788-1378

CLERK'S OFFICE GENERAL 908-788-1221



LINDA MARTORANO ASSISTANT DEPUTY COUNTY CLERK 908-788-1217

FAX 908-782-4068

MARY H. MELFI COUNTY CLERK / REGISTER OF DEEDS 908-788-1214

countyclerk@co.hunterdon.nj.us www.co.hunterdon.nj.us/countyclerk.htm

Dear Voter:

In August 2019 Governor Murphy signed a second bill that mandated that our office send any voter that voted by a Vote by Mail Ballot (or in person in my office) in the 2016 General Election or any election held in 2017 or 2018, a Vote by Mail Ballot. In compliance, our office issued all voters a Vote by Mail Ballot for the November 5, 2019 General Election that was on the list to receive all future ballots by mail.

If you have received a Vote by Mail Ballot and you do not want to receive Vote by Mail Ballots for <u>all future elections</u>, please indicate by checking the box below on this pre-printed statement, signing this document, and mailing to Hunterdon County Clerk, PO Box 2900, Flemington, NJ 08822 or email your name, address and birth date to <u>countyclerk@co.hunterdon.nj.us</u> with a request to opt out in the subject line..

Please feel free to contact our office if you wish to check on your current status. If you choose to "Opt Out" of receiving all future ballots- you may always request a specific election or request to receive all ballots by completing a new application.

elections.

If you have any questions concerning this new law, please contact my office at (908)788-1214 or Deputy Lisa Mena at (908)788-1378.

I do not wish to receive a Vote by Mail Ballot for all future	
VOTER SIGNATURE	DATE

January 2020